
The 2023 State Compliance 
Supplement Workforce Innovation 

and Opportunity Act (17.258-CL) from 
the North Carolina Department of 

Commerce is not yet available. 
 

Questions concerning compliance for 
this program can be directed to:   
Agreta Limerick, Director of Field 
Operations/Job Seeker Service    

(984-236-4173), 
Agreta.Limerick@nccommerce.gov 

 
Financial Contact:  Peta Shaw, 

Finance Director (984-236-4261), 
Peta.Shaw@nccommerce.com 
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